
 

    24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The regularly scheduled September 1, 2020 Planning 

Commission Meeting has been cancelled. The agenda items 
have been moved to the September 15, 2020 meeting. 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


